
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Marina Williams 
Assistant Director of Purchasing  
If you have recently contacted the 
purchasing department, you might of 
notice an new staff member. Marina 
has joined our team in the role of 
Assistant Director of Purchasing. Marina has 
20 years of purchasing experience in both 
public and private sector procurement.  

Purchasing News 

This is a great opportunity for local vendors to become BISD 
approved vendors. Feel free to email Rita Thornton any vendors 
you want invited to this bid by April 26th. You can also forward 
the link below to any vendors that would want 
to respond. 

https://www.birdvilleschools.net/Page/31589  
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